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Darren Westmacott

From: Campbell McKay 
Sent: 30 April 2015 00:09
To: Darren Westmacott
Subject: Notice of review: Planning application 14/01905/APP

Categories: MLRB

Dear Mr Darren Westmacott, 
I write regarding the above notice of review noted in your letter to me ref number DW/LR122. 
I wish my original submissions to stand and make the following observation, car boot sales appear 
to be going on each Sunday at present, which I presume is in disregard to prevailing permissions 
given that they have applied for planning permission to hold them. 
Regarding the submission by the applicant that Forres Firs carry on a business from there but 
they ignore the fact that this is a once a year market. 
The past costs of a safe junction have no relevance to this application, if proper stacking lanes 
had been provided at that time then reasonable grounds for a review would be prevailing. 
I would submit that the refusal stands. 
Kind regards 
R C McKay 
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